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Donna Conkling

From: Mayor

Sent: Thursday, December 21, 2017 9:44 AM

To: Donna Conkling

Subject: Fw: Curbside Pick-up

 

________________________________________ 

From: Lisa Rodman <lisa.rodman@gmail.com> 

Sent: Wednesday, December 20, 2017 4:37 PM 

To: Mayor 

Subject: Curbside Pick-up 

 

Dear Mayor Mark, 

 

I’m writing to add to the voices hoping for no changes to how recycling is picked-up. I LOVE having the sanitation 

workers come to the back of my house and would find it EXTREMELY inconvenient and exhausting to have to lug heavy 

recyclables to the curb. I’ve been composting in my backyard for the last ten years, and am very glad the community is 

doing it, but don’t want to see any resulting changes. 

 

Thanks (and hello to BK), 

Lisa Rodman 


